
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 30th June 2020 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

National Schools’ Breakfast Programme 

As an Academy, we are always looking for new ways to support our parents and the 
community we serve, especially during these times of uncertainty. Recently, we 
were offered the opportunity to enter a bid to access the National Schools’ 
Breakfast Programme on behalf of our students. The aim of this programme is to 
ensure that all students have access to a free, substantial and healthy breakfast 
during the summer break.  

If our bid is successful and we are able to access this provision, it would mean that 
on two allocated days during the summer holidays, the parents and carers of our 
students would be entitled to collect their FREE breakfast packs from Castle View 
Enterprise Academy. We have been informed that the breakfast packs would 
comprise cereals and bagels. The packs have been designed to meet the breakfasting 
needs of a pupil and the provision would last the duration of the summer holidays. 

Before we make a bid to access this offer, we would like to gauge the level of 
interest amongst the families of our students. As such, please respond to the short, 
online survey by clicking the link on the email you received with this letter.  I would 
ask that your responses be submitted by 12pm on Friday 3rd July. 

Thank you in advance of your response. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Tumelty 

Junior Assistant Vice Principal 

 


